M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
July 10, 2017
RE:
Outdoor Lighting Service Agreement for New Parking Lot

At Florence Elementary


Attached for your review and approval is the outdoor lighting service agreement for the new parking lot at Florence Elementary from Duke Energy.





I recommend the board approve the above agreement, as presented.


Mike Poiry




Assistant Superintendent
